
Please oppose this bill because it would be ineffective at preventing declawing and debarking. There are 
too many loopholes. Our cats and dogs deserve better protection. The vote is scheduled for May 26. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Catherine Berlot 
1538 SE 71st Ave 
Portland, Oregon 97215 
 

 


